
Concerning Coronavirus ~ Lockdown 3 

 

Thank you to all for accepting our new working practises according to 

Government guidelines. 

 

We continue to observe social distancing advice. Therefore, keeping 

a 2 metre distance when entering and leaving the premises and also 

queuing.  

 

Ideally, please telephone your order in advance to 01273 845 646, 

then pay by card on arrival.  Otherwise you can still order in the shop 

and pay by cash.  

 

See our website for opening times: www.keymerfishandchips.co.uk  

 

Thank you for your time and letters of support.  

 

Please email us for any other enquiry 

contact@keymerfishandchips.co.uk   

 

 

Last up-dated: 08th January 2021 

Next up-date: according to daily changing Government advice 
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